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ANZAC DAY MARCH 2025 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Students from Batlow Technology School have been invited to participate in the Batlow ANZAC Day 
March on Friday 25 April 2025. 
 
All students attending will be under the supervision of their parents before and after the march. 
However, staff will supervise the students during the march and the service at the Cenotaph, Memorial 
Park and on the return march to the Batlow RSL Club car park. 
 
The attending students are required to meet Ms Beattie at the Batlow RSL Club car park in full school 
uniform, at 10.15 am, to start the march at 10.30 am. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Wainwright 
Principal 
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